WESTMINSTER CAMPBELL FUND AND PUBLIC FUNDS
MEETING JUNE 1, 2022
8:30 AM, ALLEN BROS.

Attendees: Nancy Dalzell, Pete Harrison, Barbara Taylor, & Karen Walter

The meeting was called o order at 8:30.

The minutes of the December 3 meeting were read. Pete approved the minutes,
and they were seconded by Nancy.

Old Business -

We reviewed the Thanksgiving and Holiday donations to the community. All went
well and quite a few people were served.

New Business -

We've received a request for help sending a Westminster student to a Boston
based Science & Math Camp for a week. Pete made the motion to approve $300
and this was seconded by Nancy Dalzell. It was approved.

Karen will contact the school to locate the correct address to send the funds.
The Campbell Funds do not grow due to the current economy. We are planning a
September 14, 2022, meeting, 8:30 at Allen Bros. to discuss petitioning the Town

to help fund this account in a similar manner as the Social Service Organizations.

Pete made a motion to adjourn at 9:22AM. It was seconded by Karen & approved.



